
 

Knights of Columbus Council 6389 Ladies Auxiliary 
 

 

President 

Dolores Acosta 

 

Recording Secretary 

Denise Gautreaux 

 

Vice President      

Mary Savoy 

 

Treasurer  

Bonnie Landry 

Corresponding 

Secretary 

Jan Heath 

  

 

 

Trustees 

Debbie Alleman 

Vivian Guidry 
Edith Powers 

Sherri Villar 

 

March  2019 Newsletter 

Dear Ladies, 

 
      Hope all are preparing for the season of Lent.  Remember prayer, fasting, and almsgiving. 

      Four auxiliary members attended the State Meeting on February 16
th

.  We enjoyed the meeting, 

fellowship and food.  Of course one member of our group came home with eight of the raffle items. 

      We did our first intercessory prayers for education on February 20th.  It was nice and a great time to get 

in more prayers in a peaceful setting.  Our next date is March 20
th

. 

      Mary and I cooked for the youth retreat.  It was great and there were 80 kids who attended.  I do believe 

all had a great time.   

      We are starting the fish fries on March 8
th

,  We are in need of sweets to sell.  Donations of cakes, 

cookies, candy and any other sweets are needed.  The people are always happy with our desserts.  Please help 

if at all possible.   

      Our Auxiliary will be hosting the State Card Tournament on March 23
rd

.  We are in need of a lot of help 

and also sweets to sell that day.  We need anything along the line of desserts.  Also, if you want to participate 

in the card tournament, please call Sherri at 803-5950.  Deadline for registration is March 9
th

.   

      If any of the ladies are interested in doing Adoration with the men, their time is Friday nights from 7:00-

8:00 PM.  

      The Founders Day Banquet is March 2
nd

.  We are doing Pot Luck and playing games after eating. 

      We are still in need of help at bingo in all areas.  The ladies work the kitchen.  This is our means 

of making money for our charity work. Even one hour or a raffle would be a great help.  If you can 

give some time, please let me know.  

      Due to Ash Wednesday, the meeting this month will be moved to Thursday, March 7th with 

Rosary at 6:00, meal at 6:30 and meeting at 7:00.  The men cook and the ladies bring desert and 

clean the kitchen. 

    The sister of the month for January was Debbie Alleman.  Thank you Debbie for all you do for 

the Auxiliary, the Knights, the Youth, the Church and the Community.  

      If you need a gift remember the Ladies Auxiliary sells RADA Knives.  

     Please check the calendar for the kitchen workers schedule and towel duty for the month.  
 

God Bless, 

Dolores Acosta 
President 

Ladies Auxiliary 

  

Ladies March Birthdays- None this month  


